
D.A.V.PUBLIC SCHOOL,THANE(W) 2017-2018 

PRE - PRIMARY SECTION  
 

Date: 26.09.17 

Ref: DAV/THANE/2017-2018/Cir 68 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 

The school will remain closed from 28.9.2017  to 2.10.2017  on account of Dussehra and Mahatma 

Gandhi Jayanti. School will reopen on 3.10.2017. 

 

Wishing you all a Happy and Prosperous Dussehra. 

 

With Regards, 

 

 

            Mrs Simmi Juneja 

 Principal 
 

 


